
 

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Clerk of the Board 
 
FROM: John Baker, Director 568-2085 
 
DATE: June 6, 2007 
 
RE: Continuance of Bella Vista Ranch Variance Appeal 
 
 
At the applicant’s request, we are requesting a continuance of the Bella Vista Ranch Variance 
Appeal (Case No. 06APL-00000-00041) before the Board of Supervisors.  The appeal is 
currently scheduled for the hearing of June 19, 2007 and the applicant has requested that it be 
continued to the hearing of September 18, 2007 in order to allow additional time to prepare. 
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